
 

 

 

 

 

October 3, 2025 
 

Here is a project progress update for this week (September 29-Oct 3) and a look forward to coming weeks 

(October 6-10). 

 

Overview: 

This week commenced with on-lot work including curb stop installation and tie-ins to the main line. Subterra has 

completed several connections in South Mawson and will continue heading north along Mawson Dr. Associated 

has completed most of the tank measurements with a few individuals left wanting a site visit, to which they will 

be notified in the next 2 weeks before winter. Subterra is planning on working Saturday October 4th, 2025, and 

will NOT be onsite Sunday October 5th, 2025. Construction will resume Monday October 6th where service lines 

will continue to be installed. Please note the utility line locator will continue doing on-lot line locates the following 

week as the construction progresses down Mawson Dr. 

 

 

Construction Activity Planned for Next Week: 

Utility line locators may be out this week  

Subterra will be working in front of approximately 25 Mawson and continue moving north.  

Associated will continue measuring septic collars for the individual landowners requiring a site visit.  

 

 

NOTES:  

• Residents on Mawson, please ensure you are having your septic tanks pumped out regularly, as the 

contractors cannot complete their work, with a full septic tank.  

 

• We advise residents to please move all vehicles parked on the road allowance as soon as possible, to 

avoid disrupting the construction workers.  

 

• Thank you for your patience with the temporary road closures, the construction areas will remain closed 

even when the workers are not present.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


